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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

In February 2025 we notified you about a series of projects to upgrade facilities at Crown 
Street Public School.  

Work to replace the soft fall areas of the playground will start on Monday 17 March 2025 and 
is expected to take 2 weeks, subject to weather and site conditions.  

Work will be done in 2 stages to minimise disruption to student use of the playground. 

The first stage will involve removing and replacing the existing soft fall in the lower 
playground near the fixed play equipment. Temporary fencing will be installed to restrict 
access to the area and a skip bin will be delivered to the site on Saturday 15 March 2025. 

The second stage of work will involve removing and replacing the soft fall in the 2 areas 
adjacent to the kitchen garden. The work will start following the completion of Stage 1. The 
temporary fencing from Stage 1 will be relocated to restrict access to the area.  

Work will take place between 7 am and 5 pm Monday to Friday and 8 am and 1 pm on 
Saturday. No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays. 

We will work to ensure all works are carried out safely and efficiently and 
will minimise impacts to the community at every opportunity.  

For more information on how construction impacts will be managed, please 
scan the QR code below or visit the School Infrastructure website: 
Managing construction impacts in your community (nsw.gov.au). 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW 
Department of Education during business hours on the details below.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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